Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
Priester, NicoleNicolePriester@gov.sc.gov

5/8/2014 11:47:33 AM

Fwd: Economic Development Announcement

FYI

Katherine Veldran
Office of Governor Nikki Haley
803-767-7583

Begin forwarded message:

From: Maggie Akers <maggieakers@mvapublicaffairs.com>
Date: May 8, 2014 at 8:48:28 AM EDT

To: "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
Subject: RE: Economic Development Announcement

Hi Katherine,

Just want to follow up. Rob Smith connected me with Nicole and Ted. So | am confirming the event is on the
Governor's calendar at preset. | appreciate your help and look forward to this event.

Thanks!
Maggie

From: Maggie Akers

Sent: Wednesday, May 07, 2014 10:19 AM

To: 'Veldran, Katherine'

Subject: RE: Economic Development Announcement

Hi Katherine,

Thanks so much for the quick response. | just wanted to reach out to you personally first before anyone else. If
you wouldn't mind the introduction to Doug today, it would appreciated. Not sure if | need to connect with him
or Nicole, or both.

Thanks!
Maggie

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, May 07, 2014 10:15 AM

To: Maggie Akers

Subject: Re: Economic Development Announcement

Hey Maggie,

I'm available tomorrow for a call. If the call is time sensitive please let me know and | can connect you with Doug
(if you haven't already).

Hope all is well. Look forward to catching up.

Thank you,

Katherine
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Katherine Veldran
Office of Governor Nikki Haley
803-767-7583

On May 7, 2014, at 9:26 AM, "Maggie Akers" <maggieakers@mvapublicaffairs.com> wrote:

Hi Katherine,
I hope this finds you well! | just wrote you via FB, but tracked down your email address.

I am writing to let you know that it looks like we'll be working on a project together. Our office is
involved with the economic development announcement coming up on Monday, June 16th in York
for LPL Financial. | have been told that your office is aware.

| am going to reach out to the company this morning to learn more details, but will ultimately need
to connect with Doug for the communications piece.

Looking forward to connecting on this project.

Thanks!
Maggie

Maggie Akers | Director of Public Affairs & Event Management | maggieakers@mvapublicaffairs.com | 704.331.2420 | Fax: 704.37
Moore & Van Allen PLLC | Suite 4700 | 100 North Tryon Street | Charlotte, NC 28202

To comply with certain U.S. Treasury regulations, we inform you that, unless expressly stated otherwise, any U.S.
Federal tax advice contained in this e-mail, including attachments, is not intended or written to be used, and cannot be
used, by any person for the purpose of avoiding any penalties that may be imposed by the Internal Revenue Service.

CONFIDENTIAL & PRIVILEGED

Unless otherwise indicated or obvious from the nature of the fol lowing communication, the information contained herein
is attorney-client privileged and confidential information/work product. The communication is intended for the use of
the individual or entity named above. If the reader of this transmission is not the intended recipient, you are hereby
notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received
this communication in error or are not sure whether it is privileged, please immediately notify us by return e-mail and
destroy any copies, electronic, paper or otherwise, which you may have of this communication.
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